
July 25, 2013

To the Embassy of Canada
Visa Department           
Moscow, Russia

           
Marina Solzhenitsyna, Case No.: 5017204A  
Date of birth: January 16, 1985, Citizenship: Russia         
Passport No.: 64 6013659, Issued: May 18, 2012, Expires: September 24, 2016 
______________________________________________________________________

Dear Sir or Madam,

LLC  McKinsey  &  Company  CIS  in  person  of  Mr  Stephan  Solzhenitsyn
(Principal,  American  passport  210820552) presents  its  compliments  to
the  Embassy  of  Canada  in  Moscow  and  kindly  asks  you  to  accelerate
the process with the application for a Tourist non-immigrant visitor visa for
my spouse, Mrs Marina Solzhenitsyna, which was applied on June 7, 2013. 

Please allow me to inform you that we have two scheduled trips in a couple
of weeks: to the USA on August 4, 2013 (tickets are attached) and to Canada on
August 12, 2013 (we have purchased tickets and reserved hotel rooms, non-
refundable).
We intend to go to Canada without returning to Russia, so Mrs Solzhenitsyna
will not be able to get her visa in the period of August 4-12, 2013, if you do not
issue it earlier, where possible.

The application for a visa was made through the Pony Express without the
original of Mrs Solzhenitsyna’s passport. As far as I know, when the decision
upon application is made, it usually takes some time (about 4-5 business days)
to  put  visa  in  passport,  so  I  would  be  grateful  if  you could  expedite  visa
process and issue visa in the nearest future,  so we could have possibility to
realize our travel plans.
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During Mrs Marina Solzhenitsyna’s time in Canada, I will cover all costs and
any medical requirements that she may occur.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
me: mob: +7 903 534 6673, my working direct tel: +7 495 424 8263 or tel. of my
Executive Assistant, Ms Svetlana Agienko: +7 495 424 8347.

I look forward to your favorable decision.

Yours sincerely,  

Stephan Solzhenitsyn
Principal
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